
Committee Meeting 

30th September 2019 20.00 pm

The Greyhound Barnoldswick

Minutes 

Present: Joanne Sadowsky, Stephen Chew, Shaun Chew, Tim Piggott Rachel 
Lowther, John Boothman and Pete Beresford   

Apologises: Glenn Whittaker, Hannah Newbold, Graham Wadsworth, James 
Stead, and Mark Sandamas 

Treasurers Report: Balance £5566.00

Secretaries Report: N/A

Club Kit:  No concerns raised regarding new kit.

Junior Training: Junior coaches have raised concerns about the safety of the 
training at West Craven School.  They have asked this to be moved back to the 
Cricket Club.  Stephen Chew was going to check the training pitch at the football 
club along with the changing rooms.  SC to advise outcome. 

Joanne Sadowsky buying cones & waterproof/Warm Jacket for all Junior Coaches 
out of their budget.

Lucy Brown has expressed a wish to be a Junior coach and the club agreed to get
her on the level one training course.

Team Captains: Luke Maude & Leanne Dinsdale entered a team each team’s 
into the Ian Hodgson relay.

FRA Relays teams entered are1 x Men’s A Team, 1 x MV40, 1 x MV50.  2 x Ladies
teams.
 
Coaching: JB proposed maybe next year to have a vet’s captain with better 
communication.  To be discussed further.

All coaches at level 1 need to complete Level 2 as soon as possible. John 
Boothman, Leanne Dinsdale, Joanne Sadowsky, Donna Milligan & Lorraine Slater.

Joanne Sadowsky is going ahead and purchasing all coaching staff a waterproof/
warm training jacket. 

Website: GW unavailable to comment. 

Races: Not discussed at this time

AOB – Presentation – Agreed that the new plaques looked good, RL to see how 
they can stand up. 



Also agreed £15 per adult and £5 per child.  Post to go out by RL about the 
details & booking and also a request for trophies to be returned and any raffle 
prizes will be appreciated.

Flags are being printed as the tent can not be printed on, these will be ready 
next week.

Junior Coaching staff to advise RL what awards they want presenting.

It has come to the club attention that Trawden have complained about coaches 
Phil Hall, Harvey & John Docker on the track about not being qualified.  This is 
being handled by the coaches.

Any issues that need bringing up at committee meetings should be emailed over 
to Joanne in writing. 

AGM was agreed as 9th December - Venue to be decided.

Next meeting will be on the 4th November at 8.00pm in The Greyhound.

Meeting closed at 20:55 


